
                                       

 
 

 
Thursday 6th June 2019 

 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
I am just writing to let you know that Mrs Hicklin will be leaving for her maternity leave 
from tomorrow, Friday 7th June. For the remainder of this half term 5H will be taught by Mr 
Rennie who we already know from previous work at our school. We are really happy to 
welcome Mr Rennie into Year 5 as he spends this week working alongside Mrs Hicklin 
getting to know the children. 
 
Please direct any questions or concerns about your child to Mr Rennie or Ms Quayle. Mrs 
Bailey, Mrs Stainton and Mrs Smith are also always available next door in 5BS. 
I am sure you will join me in wishing Mrs Hicklin all the very best with her new baby and 
hope she enjoys her time at home over the coming months. She will return to us next year. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Frost 
Headteacher 
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